
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 065 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21 

  

 

24 May 2021 

 

 

Cancel Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 107 of 2020 - re - Repair works on slipway at 

Ir-Ramla ta' Wied Musa in Cirkewwa 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 211 – Valletta Harbours 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the Repair 

works on slipway at Ir-Ramla ta’ Wied Musa at Cirkewwa mentioned in Local Notice to 

Mariners No. 107 of 2020 have been completed. 
 

Local Notice to Mariners No 107 of 2020 is hereby Cancelled. 
 
 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 
 


